PUBLIC NOTICE

The Daggett County Planning & Zoning Board and the Daggett County
Redevelopment Agency will hold two Public Hearings on Wednesday, March 19,
2014 at the Daggett County Courthouse at 95 N. 1* W., Manila, Utah.

The first Public Hearing will be held by the Planning & Zoning Board at
1:00 P.M. on March 19" at the County Courthouse for the purpose of
consideration of an application submitted by the Daggett County RDA, property
owner and leased by Delta Plan One, to subdivide Section 2 & 11, T2N, R22E
which consists of 27.115 acres into three (3) parcels (.277 acres, .276 acres and
26.562 acres). The property is zoned Commercial and there are currently two
homes on the original parcel.

Recommendations from the Planning Commission and further public
comments will be considered by the Daggett County Redevelopment Agency
Board during the second Public Hearing held at 3:00 P.M. on March 19" at the
County Courthouse.

Maps and drawings of the proposed changes are available for review at
the Daggett County Courthouse, 95 N. 1 W.; Manila, Utah. Questions can be
directed to the Planning & Zoning Secretary at 435-784-3210 Ext. 111. All
interested parties are invited to attend or send written comments to the
Daggett County Planning & Zoning Board; P.O. Box 219, Manila, Ut 84046 or
email: ckeller@daggettcounty.org by 4:00 P.M. on March 18, 2014.

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, persons needing auxiliary services for this
meeting should contact the Daggett County Clerk’s Office at 435-784-3154 at least 24 hours prior to the meeting.



